From: Schmidt, Beth
To: CityRecorder

Subject: Safe Routes to School in support of SS4A **Date:** Monday, June 26, 2023 1:50:57 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear City Recorder,

My name is Beth Schmidt, Safe Routes to School Coordinator. I will be providing my testimony in support of Safe Streets and Roads for All (file item 23-242) tonight. Please add my name to the list in support. I have written testimony as well I want to read.

Thank you, Beth



Beth Schmidt
Safe Routes to School Coordinator
Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Governments
www.sksaferoutes.org
503-540-1618

Pronouns: she/her/hers